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Dear Students and Parents, 
 
Welcome back to Hampton Middle School! We hope this letter finds you all in good health and high 
spirits as we eagerly embark on a new academic year filled with endless possibilities, exciting 
challenges, and remarkable opportunities for growth and learning. 
 
To our returning students, we extend a warm and heartfelt welcome back. Your enthusiasm and 
dedication to learning have been a true inspiration, and we are thrilled to continue supporting your 
educational journey. To our new students and their families, we extend an equally warm welcome, 
and we are excited to have you become a part of our close-knit Hampton community. 
 
At Hampton Middle School we firmly believe that education is not just about acquiring knowledge but 
also about nurturing young minds to become compassionate, responsible, and well-rounded 
individuals. Our exceptional team of educators is committed to providing a nurturing and stimulating 
environment where each student can flourish and reach their fullest potential. 
 
As we begin this academic year, we are excited to introduce new and innovative initiatives that will 
enhance the overall learning experience. From advanced academic programs to enriching 
extracurricular activities, we strive to cater to the diverse interests and talents of every student. 
 
In addition to academic excellence, we emphasize the importance of character development and 
instilling core values such as integrity, respect, and empathy. We believe that by fostering a sense of 
community and mutual respect, we can create an inclusive environment where every student feels 
valued and appreciated. 
 
Parental involvement plays a crucial role in a student's success, and we encourage all parents to 
actively participate in their child's education journey. We will be organizing regular parent-teacher 
meetings, workshops, and events throughout the year to foster a strong home-school partnership. 
 
In conclusion, we look forward to a year filled with growth, learning, and memorable experiences. 
Together, let us embrace the challenges and celebrate the successes that lie ahead. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to our dedicated faculty and staff. 
 
 
 



 

Once again, welcome back to Hampton Middle School. Let us make this academic year an 
unforgettable and transformative one. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Principal Mitchell 
 
 
Important Dates: 
Wednesday, August 9th --- 6th Grade Orientation from 9:00am to 11:00am 

Thursday, August 17th  --- Open House for All grades from 1:00pm to 3:00pm 

Monday, August 21st – First Day of School for Students 

Friday, September 1st ---Labor Day Weekend Holiday – Schools and Offices Closed 

Monday, September 4th – Labor Day – Schools and Offices Closed 

Friday, September 15th – Rosh Hashanah – Schools and Offices Closed 

Friday, September 15th – Hispanic Heritage Month Begins 

Monday, September 25th – Yom Kippur – Schools and Offices Closed 


